St Hilary School

Data Protection- Newsletters

Newsletter ‘opt-in’, ‘opt-out’ form.

Name of parent:

Name of child/ children:

Please tick next to the statement

|:| | would like to receive the school newsletter by email. (This will continue to be sent via our
‘schoolcomms’ communication system using the contacts given to us on the annual data collection
forms).

|:| | would like to receive the school newsletter in paper format.

I:l | would not like to receive the school newsletter in any format.



